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5 October 2021 
 

Dear Lady Paton, 
 
Thank you for attending the evidence session at last Tuesday’s meeting of the 
Delegated Powers and Law Reform Committee, along with Charles Garland. Your 
evidence was very helpful and, as I hope you felt at the time, hugely appreciated by 
the Committee. It was also very nice to meet you in person. 
 
As part of our discussions, you will recall a question was asked on the anticipated 
timescales of your likely work on tenement property and common repairs. You very 
kindly agreed to respond with an update on the latest position. I would therefore be 
grateful for a response by Thursday, 28 October, if possible. 
 
Finally, thank you also for leaving the Committee with your press cuttings, which our 
Official Report colleagues were grateful to have sight of. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Stuart McMillan MSP 
Convener of the Delegated Powers and Law Reform Committee 
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